
 

 

 
2 February 2024 
 

                                            
 

Re: AIE request 24 057 
Dear Ms Walshe, 
 
I refer to the request you made under the European Communities (Access to 
Information on the Environment) Regulations 2007 to 2018 (S.I. No. 133 of 2007, S.I. 
No. 662 of 2011, S.I. 615 of 2014 and S.I. No. 309 of 2018) (hereafter referred to as 
the AIE Regulations) for access to information held by this the Department of 
Agriculture, Food, and the Marine (DAFM).   Please provide, by email, a copy of all 
records monitoring the national target of 50% broadleaf species under the Forestry 
 

Summary of Decision 
 
I made a decision on your request on 2 February 2024.  
 
Here is my decision: 
 

Grant X 

Part Grant  

Refuse  

 
 
Search conducted 
The following search steps were undertaken to locate and retrieve the requested 
information: 
 

Direct contact with personnel who may have access to the information that was 

requested in AIE request. 
x 

 

 

Right of review 

Under Article 11 of the AIE Regulations you have a right to request an internal review of 
this decision. An internal review involves a complete reconsideration of the matter by a 
member of the staff of the Department of Agriculture, Food, and The Marine, 
unconnected with the original decision, of the same or higher rank than the original 
decision-maker, who may affirm, vary or annul the original decision.   If you wish to 
request an internal review, you can do so by emailing 
freedomofinformation@agriculture.gov.ie referring to this decision, quoting the AIE 
reference number. This request must be made within one month of the date of receipt of 
this decision. The decision of an internal review will be communicated to you within one 
month of receipt of your request for an internal review. 

Ms Ann Walshe 
ann@annwalshe.co.uk  



 

This AIE has been completed in accordance with the AIE Regulations. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Noeleen Nolan, 
AIE Unit, 
Forestry Division, 
Department of Agriculture, Food & the Marine, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 


